Ertan Serince

There are many projects with chillers using high GWP (above 750) and these projects have
issued/approved building permits. This creates an issue when you consider the production lead
times for chillers. Contractors and owners can't proceed with their approved projects because the
chillers may not be manufactured on time (before January 1, 2024).

For Stationary Air-Conditioning Equipment, there is an exemption: -1-facilities with new air
conditioning equipment when there is an approved building permit issued before the effective date
of the final rule-1-.

This exemption should also apply to chillers to solve this issue.



